



Dear Resident,

Works now well on programme for the new Dinnington First School hand over in the New Year

We are continuing with commissioning and cleaning out of the building with external hard landscaping on going up to the Christmas break.

School will commence decant into the new school ahead of PC on the 7th January 2019







What works will happen in the next 5 week period

- · Mechanical and Electrical commissioning
- · Decoration to complete
- Installation of window blinds
- · Installation of climbing frame
- · Installation of early years canopy
- · Complete hard & soft landscaping
- · Complete new fencing

Hours of Work

Monday to Friday Occasional Saturdays 8am to 6pm 8am to 1pm

Only when required to compensate for weather or other factors beyond our control.







